THE RADIO FLYER

Monthly News Bulletin of the Iowa City Aero hawks Radio Control Flying Club
September, 2019    No. 326


What to look for this month:
Minutes of the September meeting.
Information on the upcoming Kent Park Float Fly.
Dates to remember for the rest of the year.


ANNUAL FALL FLOAT FLY AT KENT PARK IS A GO!!
Check out the Aerohawk Facebook page for additional  information and to RSVP .  
This venue for the float fly has always been a winner.  Cool weather, calm water, nice beach, and pretty good fishing.  Don’t know about the fishing this year as the lake has just been refilled this past year.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The date is October 13th with a 9:00am start time.  Plan to arrive early and stay late.  Usually wrap things up around 6:00 pm or so.
The club is providing pork burgers with all the fixings free of charge.  Please bring a side to share and the beverage of your choice.  We will eat as a group around 4:00 pm.  Spouses and kids are encouraged to attend.
So dust off those float planes and boats and plan on attending as we bid farewell to the warmer flying days of 2019.
This event is open to non Aerohawk  pilots  but you must RSVP by October 6th if you plan on attending.  There will a $15 landing fee for nonmembers.  Fee includes pork burgers but please bring a shareable item as well.  Of course, AMA membership is required to participate.
Again, to the Aerohawk Facebook page for additional information and to RSVP.



Aerohawks 
General Meeting
September 3rd, 2019
Meeting brought to order by Roger Schultz @ 7:00 PM at the Aerohawks Airfield.
Treasurers report from Mary Curtis
 Motion to accept – Dave Petsel
  2nd –  Gerald Hollander
   Accepted
Roger asked if any changes seen to the minutes
None seen
Motion to accept – Scott Garrett
2nd – Tom Peters
Accepted
Roger Schultz brought forth the need for a new Vice President.
Motion made for Lizzie Peters to be Vice President
Motion – Dave Petsel
2nd – Roger Schultz
Passed
OLD BUSINESS – 
Air show discussion. Discussed the direction of the air show and how we can move forward and make things better, if needed. The success of the air show is dependent on all of us discussing and participating. Looking at the possibility of a committee for the air show. Several new items were discussed for the show, and will be discussed in the committee, if decided.
NEW BUSINESS
Board will set up a committee for the air show at this months board meeting. Several members have volunteered to be on the board. G. Bernabe, R. VeDepo, E. Roehrle, S. Garrett, K. Malamphy, G. Jacobs, T. Peters, G. Kleinmeyer, C. Bray, J. Shurson, B. Fischer.
Gary Bernabe will assist Roger Schultz with the float fly boat.
Float fly will be 8-5. Bring your own food for lunch.
Discussion ensued for the swap meet.
Motion made to eliminate the auction.
1st – Tom Peters
2nd – Dave Petsel
Passed
Motion to adjourn
1st – Dave Petsel
2nd – Tom Peters
Meeting adjourned 
Dates to keep in mind:

October 1st: General Meeting
October 13th: Float Fly at Kent Park ( October 20th: Rain Date)
October 15th: Board Meeting if needed
November 5th: General Meeting
November 19th: Board Meeting if needed
December 3rd: General Meeting
December 11th:  Annual Holiday Party
January 2020:  Tentative Swap Meet date 25th-26th
Till next month,
Gary (Bernie) Bernabe,  Information Officer
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